
Subject: 
Date: Tue, 8 Feb 2005 21:55:11 -0800

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: <tpurcell@telus.net:>

CC: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>, "Senior Management Committee" <managecomm@dnv.org>

Dear Mr. Purcell;

Mountain Biking in forested areas wreaks environmental havoc  which is
why Mountain Biking in forested areas of Europe is prohibited.  The
situation is especially serious on the North Shore Mountain because of
the heavy rainfall in the Fall and Winter months.

Thank you.

 yours truly,

Ernie Crist 
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